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October 9, 2020 
 

BY E-FILING 

Hon. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 25043 

Re: Kristina Box, Commissioner, Indiana Department of Health, Petitioner v.  
Ashlee Henderson, et al., No. 19-1385  

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 I am counsel of record for respondents in the above-referenced matter. 
On September 28, 2020, the Court requested that respondents file a response 
to the petition for a writ of certiorari filed by Petitioner Kristina Box, 
Commissioner, Indiana Department of Health.  That response is presently due 
October 28, 2020.  Pursuant to Rules 30.2 and 30.4, respondents respectfully 
request an extension until November 10, 2020 to respond to the petition (an 
extension of 13 days). 

 In addition to other professional obligations between now and October 
28, which will delay preparation of the response, this short extension will 
ensure that the response can address any arguments presented by an amicus 
that we have been informed intends to file on October 28. 

 Counsel for petitioner has indicated petitioner has no objection to this 
request for extension of time. 

 Thank you.  
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Karen Celestino-Horseman 
 


